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What do you see in this picture?

TION, www.hmwf.org

About the Huron Mountain Wildlife Foundation: 

Since 1955, the Huron Mountain Wildlife 
Foundation has supported original research in a wide 
variety of scientific fields. The research takes place in 
the Upper Peninsula of Michigan. More information 
on the Foundation can be found at: www.hmwf.org
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We opened the Stone House and Thorpe House on May 15th and 
hosted our first scientist on May 23.  We have had consistent 
residents per month since then although less than usual due to 
Covid.  We plan to stay open until early October with our last 
scheduled researcher in September.  I have been maintaining the 
grounds, mowing the field, and restoring a bedroom in the Stone 
House in addition to the usual cleaning and washing.  We have 
had two bathrooms restored and a new staircase to the Stone 
House porch built.


